5th Annual Rock Bass Results 





Again we had a record turnout for our 5th annual Rock Bass tournament held on Sunday May 24, 28 teams entered and fished the Rock Bass capitol Sodus Bay. Aside from all the calls I received from various people pre-fishing the tournament asking me to cancel because they couldnít run their boats wide open or couldnít catch rockies we decided to have the tournament anywayís. In most of our tournaments someone always finds and catches fish no matter how tough the fishing is. And again this year under rather tough conditions (Rockies never really moved in yet) both Bill Wittman and Jim Baker caught 15 fish for a total of 13.27 pounds to take first place for the second straight year. In second place for the second year in a row both Rick Viavattine and Lou Rizzotti caught a limit of rockies for 11.71 pounds.  In third place with 11.56 pounds and a limit of rock Bass were the father and son team of Dave Ross and his dad Mr. Ross. Ironically all three of the top teams were fishing in sight of each other most of the day. The lunker went to the team of Mike Schunk and Mark Fitzwater, (Mark is a new member to the Rochester Bassmasters) The lunker fish weighed 1.49 pounds just edging the big fish brought the scales by Les Malovics and Rick Orlando that weighed 1.48 pounds, very close! Hope everyone had a great day and hope to see you all next year for an even bigger rock Bass tournament.





				Harry & Charlie





New Harry & Charlie Smallmouth Entry, Kraig Kettelkamps, 5.11 pound smallmouth just edges out Lou Rizzottiís 5.10 pound smallmouth, both caught in Lake Erie


